
From: Rod McDowell 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 2:02 AM 
To: Budget Committee <BudgetCommittee@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Upcoming City Budget 

  

I understand as a citizen & taxpayer of London ON I have the opportunity to voice an opinion about the 
upcoming budget.  

  

I 100% reject any further increases to the police budget until what they have works more efficiently and 
effectively. I believe response times are not in line with the public’s needs, my circle of acquaintances 
unnanimously complain about the negative safety of our city.  The police need to earn our increased 
monetary support. 

  

Rod McDowell 

Princess Ave 
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